

# Chet F. Harritt STEAM School

## **Cheetah STEAM Newsletter 11.20.20**

Good Evening Chet F. Harritt Families. This is Mrs. Hicks with some important announcements.

#### **Important Dates:**

November 23-27 Thanksgiving Break – No School

January 11 Next Instructional Phase. Grades K-5 and SDC dismiss at 1:25, Grades 6 - 8

dismiss at 12:00

## **Hybrid Model Continues**

For anyone who missed the Emergency Board Meeting last night, you should have received a letter from the district office detailing that the District will continue in the AM/PM Hybrid model until January 11<sup>th</sup>. They are delaying full day in-person learning until then. For more information, please see the attached letter.

#### **Family STEAM Activities**

Game On! Please join us during the month of November in our STEAM Bingo game. All students and families are encouraged to complete as many of these fun filled STEAM activities and share their results with Mrs. Nelson at <a href="mailto:rebecca.nelson@santeesd.net">rebecca.nelson@santeesd.net</a>. You can find the STEAM Bingo Card and Activity descriptions <a href="mailto:here">here</a>. All students that score "Bingo" will be entered into a weekly raffle to win a certificate from In and Out. Congratulations to Aiyanna Blackwell in Mrs. Trantalis' class for winning the raffle this week.

#### Yearbook

Its that time of year to start thinking about the school yearbook. We will be selling a soft cover yearbook this year. The pre-order price is \$20 until March. Please follow the Jostens link on

the Chet webpage to order your yearbook today. School photos are scheduled for January 12<sup>th</sup> and 13<sup>th</sup>, more details will be coming home in December.

#### A Message from Chet PTA

Have you already gotten a chance to check out our virtual Holiday Shop? Well if you have not the deadline has been extended. This event will run until Nov. 30th. Your children will have the opportunity to shop all the wonderful gifts like normal but virtually. Once we come back from Thanksgiving break all their purchased gifts will be delivered to them personally along with mylar bags for them to gift wrap themselves. Please see the attached form for login information and make sure to check the CFHPTA FB page for all their current and upcoming events.

## **Scarecrow Hunt**

Are you almost ready for Thanksgiving? Well our PTA has a fun, family event to add to your festivities. Starting Monday, Nov 16th we will be holding a Scarecrow Hunt. You will have until Nov 30th to complete the hunt and submit your entry to the PTA. Please see the attached worksheet for instructions along with checking out the CFHPTA fb page for more updates.

#### **Santee Santas**

Every year schools in Santee School District have supported the Santee Santas Foundation with annual food collections. This year, due to COVID-19, Santee Santas will not be able to hold food drives at the schools. However, this year, Santee School District Schools are collecting cards from local grocery stores, valued at \$5 and more, to support Santee Santas. If your family is able to make a donation to this amazing cause, our school site will award your family a gift certificate to a local restaurant. Please see the <a href="flyer">flyer</a> for more information about Santee Santas.

Have a Great Thanksgiving Holiday!

Please continue to check <a href="http://www.santeesd.net/">http://www.santeesd.net/</a> for updates.

Safe at School Reopening Plan (Updated November 4th)

Santee SD Covid-19 Dashboard